
Issue No 2 

In this issue: 

 

ß The Mediterranean        

Underwater  Forests 

ß FEE Seminars 

ß LEAF and YRE  Award  

ceremony 

ß ENO Tree Planting       

Day for PEACE 

ß Project tips and ideas 

ß LEAF links 

Dear forest friends,  

Welcome to the second issue of our newsletter.  This 
scholastic year is proving to be another rollercoaster ride 
for the LEAF coordination and the registered LEAF 
schools.  

The year kicked off with a number of jury visits in LEAF 
schools  who had submitted  their reports  before  the 
Summer recess. A number of LEAF workshops about 
Mediterranean  underwater forests  were held  during a 
turtle release event in early November. This was followed 
by  the  FEE seminar   where a number  of  hands on 
workshop sessions were also held. 

The YRE and LEAF Award ceremonies were definitely the 
highlight of the first term were four schools were awarded 
the prestigious LEAF award for projects carried out last 
year. 

2014 started in earnest with the ENO Tree Planting Day 
for Peace and a number of meetings with LEAF forest 
teams that are working on this yearôs projects. Prospective 
LEAF  award  applicants  are  reminded  to send their 
completed applications by not later than Monday 12th May 

2014.  

 

LEARNING ABOUT FORES TS - MALTA  

LEAF é your gateway to outdoor learning!  

 

Start learning about forests -   

        é download  your application form from HERE  now!  

(registered Eco-Schools and YRE schools need not re-apply) 

Nature Trust  (Malta) 

PO Box 9, Valletta, Malta VLT 1000 

Email: info@naturetrustmalta.org 

Phone: (+356) 21313150 / Fax: (+ 356) 21320778 


